
 

  

June 27, 2019 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Shari Moore, Saint Paul City Clerk  
 
FROM:  David Triplett, Ramsey County Elections Manager 
 
SUBJECT: New Polling Place Location for Ward 3 Precinct 14 in Saint Paul 
 
Our polling place location for voters in Saint Paul Ward 3 Precinct 14 was unable to alter the terms of 
their facilities use agreement to meet the standards of set forth by Ramsey County and the City of 
Saint Paul. As a result, it is not available for our use as a polling place. Our recommendation is to have 
these voters vote at Expo Elementary at 540 Warwick Street, Saint Paul, MN. We have approval to 
operate out of this location from the SPPS permit office as well as from the school’s principal. We 
surveyed the location and determined it would be the best location to serve the needs of the voters in 
this precinct.  
 

Current location: Holy Spirit Church & School, 515 S Albert Street, St Paul, MN  

Proposed locations: Expo Elementary, 540 Warwick Street, St Paul, MN 

 

Once approved, the polling place location change will be updated on MNvotes.org and RCelections.org. 

The voters affected by this change will be notified by surface mail during the week of October 7. 

Postings will be made at Holy Spirit on Election Day to remind voters of the change in location.  

 

Please let me know if you have questions about this recommended change. 


